Date': January 19, 2023

iPloy Staffing Solutions H
Bohol Street, ACCT Building

Ayala, Cebu 6000

Dear iPloy:

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my resignation from my position as Authorization
Specialist with iPloy Staffing Solutions. | am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve on board
this fine organization for the past 5 years and 5 months. Thank you for opportunity given to be a part of
this company and for the education and guidance you have provided me while working here at iPloy.

| wish iPloy continued success.
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Sincerely,

Sylern
June Cleofe D. Nalagon
Authorization Specialist
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